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For more than 45 years, the non-profit Hunterdon Huskies program has provided our local youth with 

the opportunity to excel in football and cheer programs. Our players and cheerleaders have been 

highly successful in recent years, and we are proud to say that our youth teams are again in hot 

contention for qualifying spots at the 2018 American Youth Football & Cheer National 

Championships, which will take place in Florida in December.  

The commitment required on the field (hundreds of hours during the course of an entire season) and 

in the classroom builds character, self-reliance, accountability, teamwork, and discipline in our 

children. These qualities serve our athletes well as they advance in life, as proven by the many 

scholastic and professional successes of former Huskies. 

 

As our competitive cheer teams continue to prepare and perfect their routines for the upcoming 

regional qualifying competition, our fundraising begins in earnest. Your sponsorship to help on our 

road to Nationals, would be greatly appreciated. We will proudly display your name on our large 

poster, and provide you with a copy as a thank you for your support, and so that you will be able to 

display this in your place of business. The following are the levels available: 

 

Big Blue Sponsor – Donations of $100 [larger font size] 

Silver Sponsor – Donations of $50 [smaller font size] 

 

The Hunterdon Huskies is a not-for-profit, tax-qualified charitable organization under section 

501(c)(3) of the Federal Internal Revenue Code -- so your contribution is tax-deductible.  

If you are interested, please complete the Sponsor form and return to our Huskies’ cheerleaders. We 

thank you for your consideration, and appreciate your support of our community’s youth athletes. 

With great appreciation, 

Susan Lavigne 
Hunterdon Huskies Cheer Coordinator 

www.hunterdonhuskies.com 

susan_lavigne@msn.com 

http://www.hunterdonhuskies.com/

